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Braxteds Community Playground Project 

November 2021 Update 

Current Playground Removal 
 
Not without its challenges, the current playground equipment has all been successfully removed.  
 
The whole area where equipment has been removed along with the entry gate on Bung Row have been 
roped off for health & safety purposes.  

 
 
Playground & Cricket Field - Tree/Hedge Cutting 
 
As advised in the October update the Great Braxted Parish Council & Pavilion Management Committee are 
funding the tree/hedge cutting of both the internal & external Playground & Cricket Field.  

 
Walton Tree Services are engaged to undertake the 
job. The first stage was the internal playground field 
which took place on Monday 25th October 2021.  

 
 

The next staged dates 
are proposed as: 

 
1 Day – 19th Nov 2021 

3 days – 1-3rd Dec 2021 
2 days – 9-10th Dec 2021 
 
 
 

 
Playground Installation – Key Dates 

• Start date is currently set for Monday 15th November 2021 (weather dependent) 
o Hours of operation are Mon-Fri 8.00am-17.30pm / Saturday 8.00am-13.00pm 

• Anticipated time on site – 4 weeks (possibly 5 weeks depending on weather conditions) 

• Anticipated completion date – Friday 10th December / Friday 17th December (weather dependent) 
o The new playground however will not be open for public usage until we have had the post 

installation inspection (& certificate) by an independent 3rd party.  
o ‘The Play Inspection Company’ (www.playinspections.co.uk) have been engaged to undertake 

the job and the subsequent 2 years annual inspections. 
 

http://www.playinspections.co.uk/
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Fundraising 

We continue our final push to achieve the project 
funding aims.  

Contributions so far have been amazing, and we are 
hopeful that further donations (BACS or Cheque) will 
be received over the coming weeks. 

Donations of £50 or more will receive a slate plaque 
displayed in the playground showing your family 
name and the year that you moved into village. 
Please see flyer for details of how to make a 
donation. 
 

 
There is a Beer & Band Night taking place at the 
Braxted Pavilion on Saturday 13th November 2021 
– 6.00pm (finish 9.00pm). 

Tickets are £10 for a family ticket (see flyer for more info).  All profits will be going to the playground project.  
 
For ticket information please contact bgoodyb@googlemail.com 

mailto:bgoodyb@googlemail.com

